To keep all AAHA members/players/coaches safe, all AAHA members are asked to confirm that they are asymptomatic when arriving at the arena.  By arriving to the rink you are attesting that:
You are aware of the AAHA COVID-19 procedures which states if you have any ONE or more of the following NEW symptoms within the last 72 hours, you cannot come to the arena at this time.  
· Fever or chills (Temperature equal to or greater than 100F or 33.80C)
· Cough
· Sore throat
· Shortness of breath/difficulty breathing
· Body/muscle aches/fatigue
· Unexplained headache
· Diarrhea-greater than 3 loose stools in a 24-hour period
· Vomiting
· Congestion/runny nose
· Loss of smell or taste, or a change in taste
· Have recently been in contact with someone that has tested positive for COVID-19 OR has a pending COVID-19 test in your household
If you have any questions regarding COVID-19 and the AAHA preparedness plan please reach out to aahapresident4@gmail.com
